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Confirmation 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian

Next year’s Confirmation Ceremony will be celebrated on Thursday 19th May. As the parent/guardian of a child in Year 9, we would like to invite your child to participate in next year’s Confirmation programme. Preparation sessions will take place on Tuesday evenings at St. Anne’s Parish Centre, Hardwick Sq. West, Buxton SK17 6PX . We have enclosed a schedule of dates with this letter. 
If you wish your child to be confirmed, we would love to meet you at the “Come and See” evening on Tuesday 19th January, 7:30pm, at the Parish Centre, for a brief outline of the programme and to answer any questions you may have. 

The candidate’s welcome session will be held on Saturday 23rd January, from 2.00pm followed by their Enrolment Ceremony which will be during the Saturday evening Celebration of the Eucharist in St Anne’s Church at 7:00pm. Candidates will need a packed tea. It would be lovely to have as many family and friends attend the enrolment ceremony to support the candidates as they embark on their journey to Confirmation.
As part of the programme and to enhance the candidate’s preparation, we have planned a pre-Confirmation residential at The Briars, Crich, DE4 5BW for the weekend of Friday 4th March – Sunday 6th March. We are fortunate to have the assistance of the Briars Team and have arranged a programme of events to be held during the weekend. The cost of the weekend for each candidate will be £88. This includes accommodation, activities and all meals. Further details and information about payment will be distributed at the “Come and See” evening. This is an integral part of the programme and we are confident each candidate will enjoy the “Briars experience”. If you have any concerns regarding any aspect of the weekend or the costs involved, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
We would greatly appreciate you completing the reply slip below to let us know whether or not you wish your child to be confirmed next year and take part in the Confirmation preparation sessions. Please return to St. Thomas More school office. Alternatively, you can email:
mm.swift@uwclub.net
We hope that you will recognise the importance of being confirmed in today’s challenging world by encouraging your child to join us and we look forward to meeting you on the 19th January!

Yours faithfully,

St Anne’s Confirmation Team

Contact details: 
Lesley Crowther 

07837 086578
Margaret Swift 

mm.swift@uwclub.net 
                   

Andy Etchells 

            01298 24836/ 07789 254440
 (------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name of candidate ………………………………………………………………………….

Parent/guardian contact details and email ………………………………………………………… 

……………………………………………………………………………………………….

Please delete as appropriate

I/We do/do not wish my child to participate in the 2016 Confirmation programme and be confirmed on 19th May
I/We will/will not be attending the “Come and See” Evening on 19th January
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